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March 20, 2023

Dr. Jermall Wright
Superintendent, LRSD
810 W. Markham St.
Little Rock, AR 72201

Dear Dr. Wright,

This letter serves as notice that on March 20, 2023, the Arkansas Military and First Responders
Academy submitted an amendment request to transfer its charter from American Quality Schools (AQS)
to AMFRA to the Arkansas Department of Elementary and Secondary Education.

If there are questions regarding this notice or our intent, please feel free to contact me at
jason.smedley@amfra9-12.org.

Sincerely,

!

/‘ W—;{”;//»/V____ ..........
Lt. Col. Jason Smedley
Commandant
Arkansas Military and First Responders Academy



